
Guide to Uniform – School Footwear
• We expect all students to wear our uniform, which reflects our high 

expectations. It is the first thing to be seen by the public, so we expect 
students to wear uniform properly at all times, including walking to and 
from school.

• The school policy for footwear is black shoes or ALL BLACK trainers. This 
means no colour of any size. There must be black stitching, black laces, 
black logos, black sole and black tags.

• Please find the following images to illustrate what is allowed and covered 
within the uniform policy.

• This is to support students and parents so that the correct footwear is 
bought, to allow a smooth start to September.

• If students do not adhere to the policy, they will be given a pair of shoes to 
wear or parents will be contacted so that they can go home to change.

• If you have any questions, please contact the school office.



Examples of Trainers Allowed To Be 
Worn In School



Examples of Trainers Not To Be Worn In School
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Allowed Not Allowed


